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Gunfire Reported

PASO ROBLES, CA – On 03/11/24 at 0042 hours, PRPD Dispatch received several 911 
calls regarding gunshots heard north of 31st Street. Officers arrived and located 2 spent 
shell casings in the roadway.  No victims or bullet strikes were located, but a  witness 
reported seeing a muzzle flash from the open window of a white sedan traveling 
northbound on Railroad Street at the time of the incident. 

This is an ongoing investigation, and the Paso Robles Police Department is requesting 
anyone with any information to call the PRPD 805-237-6464 or persons wishing to remain 
anonymous are encouraged to call Crime Stoppers’ 24-hour hotline at 805-529-STOP, or 
by texting “SLOTIPS” to CRIMES (274637). 
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